

Dear Sir or Madam,

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of Deborah's Safe Haven at Calvary, I am reaching out to humbly request your support and generous contribution towards our cause. We believe that your commitment to making a positive impact aligns perfectly with our mission, and we kindly request your consideration in supporting our efforts.

Deborah's Safe Haven at Calvary is a faith based non- profit organization that offers vital support and care to women and children who have survived domestic violence. Our mission is to break the cycle of domestic violence by helping women and children escape abusive homes and find hope for the future. Our non-profit organization relies on compassionate volunteers who generously donate their time to help support these women and children during their transition. We currently operate without a permanent shelter and our goal is to establish a long-term shelter to allow the survivors to receive the services they need and begin to heal in a safe and supportive environment.

We are writing to request a monetary donation or any in-kind support that you are able to provide. Your contribution will directly impact our ability to help these women and children during their transition by funding programs, supporting their individual needs, advancing research, and help spread awareness to help end the cycle of domestic violence. Your support would be invaluable and greatly appreciated. Any amount, no matter how small, will make a significant difference in our efforts.

We kindly request that you take a moment to consider our cause and the impact your support can make. Your contribution will benefit the women and children in our community in a safe and supportive environment.

Please find enclosed the sponsorship forms that provide more detailed information on our sponsorship levels.

We would be thrilled to discuss this opportunity further and explore potential sponsorships or collaborations. If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us at safehavenatcalvary@gmail.com.

Thank you for your time, consideration, and support. Together, we can make a meaningful difference and create a better future for these surviving women and children.

With sincere gratitude, Heather Crowder Sponsorship Coordinator Deborah's Safe Haven at Calvary